Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Lee, Nathan [nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 12:54 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; '‘Coulter, Alexis N'

Subject: Former Chevron Service Station 90260 (RO0383) Notification for Upcoming Site Assessment

- for your review

Mark and Dilan,

Conestoga-Rover and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) is notifying
you of the site assessment activities related to Former Chevron Service Station 90260 that will occur between March 2 —
March 6, 2015.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd




